
 

 

Timber Ridge Presbyterian Women 

March 6, 2017 

 

Our meeting was held at the home of our hostess, Vicki Trentham. There were 13 women 

in attendance. They were: Ruth Burkey, Kortnee Roessner, Wanda Bowers, Judy Hinkle, 

Bobbie Jo Barrett, Marilyn Brumley, Vicki Trentham, Reverend Christine Bohn, Zelma 

Edmondson, LeeAnne Shelton, Ellie Lowery, Lisa Balabas, and Beth Morrell. 

 

The group enjoyed Vicki’s refreshments upon their arrival and Ruth brought the meeting 

to order. She thanked Vicki for welcoming us into her home and asked for 

announcements. Ruth shared an invitation to the Spring Gathering which will be at 

Colonial Heights Presbyterian Church in Kingsport on Saturday, April 29th. Everyone 

introduced themselves and prayer requests were made known. Ruth led the group in 

prayer. Our meeting was opened with the reading of our Purpose in unison. 

 

Ruth gave the mission interpretation. She discussed the Imagination Library and shared 

the origin of the Fellowship of the Least Coin Offering. 

 

Marilyn led the discussion of the third lesson of our Bible study, closing with prayer. 

Minutes from our last meeting were read and Marilyn gave the treasurer’s report. We had 

a balance of $599.73 in the checking account with an additional $60 to be deposited. 

There was no other correspondence. 

 

Our mission project was the Hope Center. Lisa made the motion that we give $300 which 

was seconded by Judy. All were in favor. 

 

Pastor Chris shared plans for the adult Sunday school class. For the next for weeks she 

will be presenting a series on Praying Scripture. 

 

The meeting was closed with the Mizpah Benediction. 

 

Our hostess next month is Marilyn Brumley and the meeting will be held at the church on 

April 3rd. Judy will have the Mission Interpretation and Ruth will lead the Bible study. 

Sandra will be preparing Communion on April 2.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Beth Morrell, Secretary  


